
Report of the Ad Hoc on the 
Call to Action 



To work on a renewed call to action and to 
integrate new global issues and threats 
to coral reefs and related ecosystems, the 
advancements and continuing challenges 
in science and management, and the 
review process.  

Task 



A proposal of the update of the “Call to Action” 
was presented by at the ICRI Meeting in 
November 2010. 
 

ICRI GM 25 (November 2010) 



 Update and introduce figures to support the 
arguments on the significance of the coral reefs. 
 Recognize the climate change impact  
 Emphasize the need for better water quality 
 Integrate/ take into account traditionnal 
/local management 
 Recall the need to improve the access to 
financial support  

What are the major changes in the 
new « Call to Action »? 

 



ICRI members were asked to provide 
comments on this draft proposal, in order to 
release this document in March 2011. 
 
Very few comments were received by the 
ICRI Secretariat. 


